
ATTENTION: ALL FACILITIES 

MENTAL HEALTH AND ADDICTIONS 

EMERGENCY DEPARTMENT (MH&A ED) 

UPDATE TO LAUNCHPOINT  
MAY 28TH, 2024 

 
The Mental Health and Addictions Emergency Department (MH&A ED) opened on        

February 27, 2024. At that time, the Mental Health unit had their own LaunchPoint 

“Tracking Board” for their patients. As of 07:00hrs on Tuesday May 28
th
, all Emergency 

room patients at QEH (including MH&A ED patients) will be under one LaunchPoint/

Tracking Board.  

  

  

If you have any questions about the MH&A Emergency Department please contact either 

of the two departments Nurse Managers or Clinical Educators.  
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